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Brian Schultz

From: yazagui@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Yazmin Contreras
<yazagui@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:52 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Yazmin Contreras
Pompano Beach, FL 33073
yazagui@hotmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: pablo.inusa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pablo Herrera
<pablo.inusa@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:01 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

Every citizen and person on this planet should be doing every effort to promote and utilize greener technologies.
Please, protect net metering and the choice of Americans to provide their own power.

Sincerely,

Pablo Herrera

Bryan, TX 77808
pablo.inusa@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: drsu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of mildred zimmerman
<drsu@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
mildred zimmerman
4097 W Breckenridge Ct Beverly Hills, FL 34465-4663



Brian Schultz

From: bgorman2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William William Gorman <bgorman2
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

My wife and | are retired Florida State employees. We live on a fixed income. This year we decided to install solar
panels on our home. We dipped into our retirement savings to do this.

We hope to see a reduction in our electric bill. We also see this as our small way to help reduce the amount of carbon
based fuel used by Duke Energy. This should benefit all of Duke's customers by lowering fuel costs and cutting energy
bills for everyone.

We are strongly against any changes in the rules governing Net Metering.

We would prefer to see you working toward expanding the benefits for Florida citizens to go solar.

Sincerely,

William William Gorman
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707
bgorman2@tampabay.rr.com



Brian Schultz

From: drsu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of august zimmerman
<drsu@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
august zimmerman
4097 W Breckenridge Ct Beverly Hills, FL 34465-4663



Brian Schultz

From: alysaleve@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bennett Fleisher
<alysaleve@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:52 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Bennett Fleisher
895 Newfound Harbor Dr Merritt Island, FL 32952-2763



Brian Schultz

From: artiflex@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eduardo Gomez
<artiflex@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:45 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Eduardo Gomez
Miami, FL 33186
artiflex@msn.com



Brian Schultz

From: borthrick@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rick Borth
<borthrick@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Non fossil fuels are a great way to save our environment, our health, and to create good new jobs. Now is not the time
to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Rick Borth
Seminole, FL 33772



Brian Schultz

From: erjackson104@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric Jackson <erjackson104
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Eric Jackson
14036 Hawks Eye Ct Estero, FL 33928-9153



Brian Schultz

From: Connie.Brasier@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary C Brasier
<Connie.Brasier@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Many people are moving here each week and keeping our energy "clean" will help our economy and keep our good
health in this state. Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and
support local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Mary C Brasier

Tampa, FL 33611
Connie.Brasier@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: robertwillenkin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Willenkin
<robertwillenkin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,
Do not change the regulations about the rights of solar customers here in Florida.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional costs and uncertainty by preserving net
metering here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Robert Willenkin
1580 Grove Ter Winter Park, FL 32789-4033



Brian Schultz

From: brownj86@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janelle Brown <brownj86
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Janelle Brown
Tallahassee, FL 32303



Brian Schultz

From: mskeck84@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Armbruster <mskeck84
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid. As a Floridian, we already pay an exorbitant amount for power. The credit
we receive not only gives us a much needed break in utilities, it also helps to promote clean energy, such as solar power,
and allows us to put energy back into the grid while producing less emissions. Taking this credit away will only benefit
fossil fuel based companies and their greed for profit. It will also deter the growth of clean energy in our beautiful
sunshine State. It is our responsibility to make sure that we lower our emissions and promote the development and use
of clean, affordable energy. We strongly urge you to uphold current policies, such as net metering.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Heather Armbruster
Gulf Breeze, FL 32563
mskeck84@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: flayrisse@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Francisco Layrisse
<flayrisse@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:05 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Francisco Layrisse
Miami, FL 33155
flayrisse@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: frederic.berthiaume1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frederic Berthiaume
<frederic.berthiaume1@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:06 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Frederic Berthiaume

Dunedin, FL 34698
frederic.berthiaumel@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: olbeanerdoll@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josephine Villamarzo
<olbeanerdoll@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:18 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Josephine Villamarzo
5227 Hawk Dr Holiday, FL 34690-2132



Brian Schultz

From: caterinacicenia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caterina Cicenia
<caterinacicenia@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:16 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Caterina Cicenia

Miami, FL 33130
caterinacicenia@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: joshwoll81@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josh Woll <joshwoll81
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:03 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Josh Woll

Durham, NC 27703
joshwoll81@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: marc.washburn86@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marc Washburn
<marc.washburn86@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:06 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

| do not want change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing
good paying local jobs, unless they are expanding tax breaks or benefits to Floridians; removing net metering does NONE
of this. It is harmful to everyone in Florida.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect and expand the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support
local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Marc Washburn

Fort Myers, FL 33901
marc.washburn86@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: baldwin.rscott@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Baldwin
<baldwin.rscott@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Robert Baldwin
4096 N Monadnock Rd Hernando, FL 34442-4549



Brian Schultz

From: zrip669@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of marc nahabedian <zrip669
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
marc nahabedian
1772 SW 43rd Ave Fort Lauderdale, FL 33317-5826



Brian Schultz

From: darnlod4@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wayne Arnold <darnlod4
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Wayne Arnold

Saint Johns, FL 32259
darnlod4@comcast.net



Brian Schultz

From: p.burgett5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Burgett <p.burgett5
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Patricia Burgett
Tampa, FL 33625
p.burgett5@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: kornberg64@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kimberly Ornberg <kornberg64
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Ornberg
227 Flame Ave Maitland, FL 32751-3147



Brian Schultz

From: colinvkwilliamsa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Colin Williams
<colinvkwilliamsa@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:08 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by
signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make Florida a leader in clean solar power and reduced emissions
while providing good paying local jobs supporting the healthy growth of rooftop power generation.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The Covid '19 downturn has already put
many of these jobs and the growth of solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden and pointless regulatory
changes in solar policies to create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows Floridians to power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural
resource, sunshine while providing an export outlet for surplus electricity. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Colin Williams

Miami, FL 33155
colinvkwilliamsa@outlook.com



Brian Schultz

From: bob@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Nisbet
<bob@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:16 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Robert Nisbet
Portland, OR 97225
bob@bobnisbet.com



Brian Schultz

From: rperkins@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randall Perkins
<rperkins@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:06 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Randall Perkins
Melbourne, FL 32934
rperkins@cfl.rr.com



Brian Schultz

From: CBWALCUTT@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christopher Walcutt
<CBWALCUTT@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:21 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Let me start by saying | have worked in the energy sector for almost 20 years and have seen what utilities have done to
prevent consumers in this state and others (Arizona, New Mexico, Texas) from having equitable access to solar power
for their homes and businesses. In the industry, it's known as "DERS" or Distributed Energy Resources (insiders refer to it
as Disruptive Energy Resources because it takes money from the utilities).

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Christopher Walcutt
14137 Deep Lake Dr Orlando, FL 32826-3530



Brian Schultz

From: kylef@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kyle Felch
<kylef@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:02 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Kyle Felch

Ellenton, FL 34222
kylef@cedgreentechse.com



Brian Schultz

From: paulholl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Holleran
<paulholl@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Paul Holleran
4280 NW 74th St Coconut Creek, FL 33073-3105



Brian Schultz

From: kegtdi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karl Geisel
<kegtdi@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:09 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

| have solar and I live in NJ. Not only do they do net metering but they have SRECs. | generate surplus electricity when it
is most needed- on hot sunny days when electricity is most expensive. Win-win for everyone! Everyone who does not
support solar should be required to have a power plant built next door to them!

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Karl Geisel
Ringwood, NJ 07456
kegtdi@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: mrmateo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matthew Silva
<mrmateo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Matthew Silva

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33328
mrmateo@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: Gstojk77@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Stojkovic <Gstojk77
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:16 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

George Stojkovic
Miami, FL 33162
Gstojk77 @comcast.net



Brian Schultz

From: carolynmurphey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carolyn Murphey
<carolynmurphey@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Carolyn Murphey
PO Box 333 Bokeelia, FL 33922-0333



Brian Schultz

From: jfmdbm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joan Marshall
<jfmdbm@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

One only has to watch the evening news to know that the impact of climate change is already being felt throughout our
country and the world. It is imperative that we pursue a course of action in our daily decision-making that will help us to
mitigate the damage from our energy intensive economy. One of the proven ways to achieve this is through the
transition to renewable energy sources. Florida is blessed with abundant sunshine and, by all rights, should be a world
leader in this transition. Net-metering is an essential element in fostering the growth of rooftop solar in our state. Itis
vital to all Floridians that we support and protect this important component of our supply of renewable energy. As we
struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more
uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and
providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Joan Marshall

Fort Myers, FL 33908
jfmdbm@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: judd.sheets@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judd Sheets
<judd.sheets@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Preserve and extend net metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

Florida homeowners have spent many millions of dollars counting on the value of net metering. Of course, utilities find
this inconvenient.

As an electrical engineer, | can unequivocally state the advantages of local PV power generation are obvious. It is far
more beneficial to the citizens and state of Florida than centralized power production, especially fossil fuel sourced
power.

Please extend and embrace net metering and other policies friendly to local, citizen sourced power. It is the future.

Judd Sheets
BSEE 1978, University of Florida

Sincerely,

Judd Sheets

Saint Petersburg, FL 33710
judd.sheets@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: emmaannej@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emily Lussier
<emmaannej@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:46 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

If the change does occur this just proves that the energy commission is more concerned with lining pockets than the
health of Floridians and the health of the environment. Our state should be leading the charge to encourage solar
initiatives and yet here we are continually making sure big business gets money.

Sincerely,

Emily Lussier

Merritt Island, FL 32952
emmaannej@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: dantgoldman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Goldman
<dantgoldman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Daniel Goldman

Jacksonville Beach, FL 32250
dantgoldman@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: Jagneshinson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janie Hinson
<Jagneshinson@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:46 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Janie Hinson
Yankeetown, FL 34498
Jagneshinson@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: aesanchz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Antonio Sanchez
<aesanchz@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Antonio Sanchez
18384 NW 61AVE Miami, FL 33015
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